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The Access and Control 
Newsletter is produced by 

the World Health 
Organization, Department of 

Medicines Policy and 
Standards. 

The Newsletter provides you 
with the latest news from 

WHO on the following 
issues:  

-  access to medicines 
controlled under the 

international drug treaties  
- evaluation of substances 

for their dependence 
producing properties 

No 1,  
February 2008 

New: Access and Control Newsletter 
This is the first issue of the Access and Control Newsletter. This ne
you on both issues of drug control as well as access to controlled m
the World Health Organization is involved. Generally speaking, thes
matter related to the evaluation of substances within the framewor
conventions, especially the 1961 and 1971 Conventions, and any m
WHO's Access to Controlled Medications Programme (ACMP) 
The newsletter will be published at irregular intervals, but certainly
a month.  
  
You are invited to tell others about this newsletter. If you prefer no
the mailing list you can ask to unsubscribe at any time (see below)
  
ACMP Biennial Report  2006-2007    
Now available on the WHO/Medicines website: the Biennial Report 
Access to Controlled Medications Programme. It gives an overview 
during 2006 and 2007. They include those that develop the progra
prepare for future activities. Furthermore you will find a list of the 
produced in the past two years. 

  See also our controlled medicines website

  

Subscribe or unsubscribe to the Controlled Substances Website by sending an em
accessandcontrol@who.int

For further information: 
Willem Scholten, PharmD MPA  
Manager Access to Controlled Medications Programme and 
Secretary of the Expert Advisory Panel on Drug Dependence (Dependence Liability) 
World Health Organization, Geneva Switzerland 
Phone: +41 22 79 15540,  
e-mail : scholtenw@who.int 


